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Hi,

This is Drew Harper from St. Paul district 10. I am a member of Saint Paul 350. I am calling
in support of the Hillcrest community development plan (now referred to as the Heights).
Specifically, I would like to express my full support for the focus on building electrification,
on-site generation of renewable energy, LEED certification, geothermal heating and cooling,
and all-around emphasis on sustainability. I would like to see all of these items preserved and
even expanded upon in the final designs for The Heights! In fact, I would like to see the City
of Saint Paul help to fund these initiatives.

 I think it is important to use the Heights as a template for how to enact sustainable
development within Saint Paul going forward. I ask the Saint Paul City Council to vote in
favor of this specific initiative and similar sustainability initiatives going forward.
 

Much appreciated,

Drew Harper
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